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An important role that the business community will need to play to ensure the success of this 

program is to support those people who will be looking to come off welfare because they prefer to 

have disposable income through employment opportunities. The EKCCI and our training 

organisations will have an important role to play in this regard. 

 

In order for this program to be continued and expanded into other areas of the country we need to 

achieve as many positive outcomes as possible and the indicators that it will ultimately be judged on 

are decreasing welfare dependency and increasing school attendance – employment is critical to 

both. 

The introduction of the Cashless Debit Card means welfare income is spent on items that support 

families being fed, housed and educated, instead of alcohol and drugs. This can only have a positive 

impact on our region; leading to better education and employment opportunities for our future 

generations. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Wendy Casey 

Executive Officer 

East Kimberley Chamber of Commerce & Industry  
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